
It’s been a super week in Ms. Wawner and Ms. Penaredondo’s class. We started working on the
letters of the alphabet, beginning with the letter S. We’ve read stories featuring the letter S, sang
songs, and created the letter out of all sorts of materials. We’ve also brainstormed all the things
we know that start with the letter. Challenge your student to name 5 “s” things. Next week, we
will learn about the letter A.

We started using scissors this week. We got plenty of practice during Math where we cut out our
numbers 1-10 and placed them in the corresponding box. We’ve also been working on ordering
numbers and using 10 frames to count. Our class loves to sing about numbers. Ask your
student about “Zero is our Hero” or “The Ants Go Marching…” We will start working on numbers
11-20 next week.

In Science, we commenced our 5 Senses unit by exploring the sense of sight. We’ve learned
about important parts of the eye and made our own eyes, complete with a pupil, iris, and lashes.
We looked through magnifying glasses at objects we found outside and on Thursday we went
on a “sight walk” where we drew pictures of all the things we found in nature.

All of this learning is mixed in with a lot of play. Our group loves dressing up, reading stories in
our library, and playing with bugs and dinosaurs in the exploration station.




